
                   Bradleys Both Community Primary School  
                                              Friday 12th April 2024 

 
 

 

Dear Children, Parents and Staff,  

 

Welcome back to school! We hope you all enjoyed your Easter break and are fully 

recharged for an exciting and busy Summer term back at school.  Did everyone manage  

to find our Easter bunny, ‘Twinkle’ who was hiding out in the shop window of ‘Skip to  

School’ uniform shop in Water Street as part of the Skipton Easter Bunny Trail?   

 

Maths Challenge Winners 

Well done to everyone who took part in our Maths Challenge over the Easter holiday as part of World Maths 

Day.  It has been great to look at and share all the different ways you have found Maths in our daily lives. The 

children’s presentations will be displayed around school to celebrate everyone’s investigations.  Congratulations 

to each of our winners who were annonced in assembly today and who won a Maths related prize: 

 

Ocean Class 1 – Mollie 

Rainforest Class 2  – Henry S 

Lower Key Stage 2 - Robert 

Upper Key Stage 2  - April N 

 

 

YCAT Staff Training Day  

The staff team and I joined staff from the other YCAT schools to take part in a joint inset training day on 

Monday. It was great to be part of this larger collaboration and to realise how aligned our schools really are 

through the discussions and shared approaches to leading our schools.  We were joined by Lesley Sullivan, HMI 

and Ofsted’s National English Lead who reflected on her recent English report for English. We shared school 

experiences of supporting wellbeing through our joint participation in the ‘Raising Attainment with Wellbeing’ 

project.  Our SEND Leader, Claire Ashton led training for all schools in ADHD. It was an uplifting and 

informative professional day for us all.      

 

Donation to School  

The Friends of Bradley and School team wanted to let you know that we have received a very generous and kind 

donation of £2000.00 to be spent on improving opportunities for the children at our school.  Friends have recently 

registered for Gift Aid which means that the donation will be extended to the value of an amazing £2500.00. 

This is fantastic and we are all very grateful to the parent for their kind donation to Friends.    

 

This additional donation has meant that the Friends are able to fund the purchase of additional computing 

equipment enabling school to invest in additional IT devices for the children to use across the school in all classes.   

We are incredibly lucky to receive such support for our school and extremely grateful to the family who wishes 

to remain anonymous. With Friends now being registered for Gift Aid we will be able to gain further when 

fundraising in the future.  

 

Dates for your diaries:  

9.4.2024  Start of Eid which is celebrated by Muslims worldwide because it marks the end of the month-

long dawn to sunset fasting of Ramadan.  

15.4.2024 Year 4 Swimming continued  

22.4.2024 Earth Day 

23.4.2024 St George’s Day  

30.4.2024 Tempest Individual and Group School Photographs 

6.5.2024  Bank Holiday Monday  



9.5.2024 Science Workshops and Science Show (5-6pm) funded by Friends (details to follow)  

13.5.2024 to 16.5.2024 Year 6 SATS Week  

23.5.2024 School Council Family Bingo for Books after school event 3.45 – 5.45pm (details to follow)  

24.5.2024 Break up for Half term  

3.6.2024 Staff Inset Training Day  

4.6.2024 Children return to school 

 

I wish you a happy and safe weekend.  

See you Monday!  

 

Kind regards 

Mr B Rogers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s pupil’s Awards 
 12th April 2024 

 

Congratulations to the following children for their hard work and positive  

approach to school. 

 

Well done everyone! 

Class Pupil of the Week 

 

Resilience Award 

Ocean Class 1 

 

Zoe Lexi - Sophia 

Rainforest Class 2 

 

Jacob Aiden 

Polar Class 3 

 

Nancy Harry 

Climate Class 4 

 

Xander Martha 

Eco Class 5 

 

Matilda Will 


